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Dear Test Valley Council

I have been living in Test Valley, in particular Knightwood Park, for more a decade (such a lovely area to live
in).

However I have concerns about the prospect of extending this already large residential area and what impact it
would have on local services e.g. schools, health care, transport.

Therefore, I am deeply opposed to the draft Local Plan 2040, which includes building 1070 homes on Velmore
Farm.

Thank you in advance for considering opinions of local residents.
Best wishes

Sonja Rakic






